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Date Sunday, December O1, 2019 
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name Paul 
Last Name Buffel 
Email  
Address  9th Street East 
City Saskatoon 
Province Saskatchewan 
Postal Code S7N  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) 

DEC tJ 2 2019 

~9°TY CLERK'S C)~~I~I~ 
~~,~~{t~TAC~N 

Subject 9th Street East Closure 
Meeting (if known) SPC on Transportation 
Comments 
I am writing to support the permanent closure of 9th Street East onto Idylwyld Freeway. I reside on the 200 
block of 9th Street and have found that in the year of the temporary closure there has been less, and safer, traffic 
without an onramp to the freeway from this residential street. I appreciate the research work done by the city 
and transportation to ascertain the transportation use of the street with its impact on the overall neighbourhood, 
and their consideration for a permanent closure based on this information. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Buffel 
Attachments 

The results of this submission maybe viewed at: 

https://www. saskatoon.ca/node/3 98/submission/3 513 71 




